
Thanks for choosing the WNPF and we hope 

that you have a Happy New Year.  

Please go to the new WNPF website at 

www.wnpfpl.com for the application for this 

event.  

I, (Troy Ford) have the same email address 

which is the best way to contact me at 

wnpf@aol.com  

I also have a new phone number at 678-817-

4742.  

For meets that are being run by Ron Deamicis 

please contact him at 330-519-3078.  

Thank you, WNPF 
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